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Extending deadline to submit responses for the public consultation on “Developing an Open Banking Framework for Sri Lanka”


Due to the prevailing circumstances in the country due to the measures taken to prevent the spread of COVID-19 the Central Bank of Sri Lanka has decided to extend the deadline to submit responses for the above public consultation until 8 May 2020.

Relevant stakeholders are invited to visit https://www.cbsl.gov.lk/en/public-notices to view the advertisement on “Developing an Open Banking Framework for Sri Lanka” and the Guidelines for Public Consultation.
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